LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN DEARBORN BOARD OF EDUCATION
AND |
DEARBORN FEDERATION OF TEACHERS

MIDDLE SCHOOL CARD MARKINGS & PARENT CONFERENCES - ARTICLE XVIII

The Dearborn Board of Education (hereinafter referred to as the Board), and the Dearborn Federation of
Teachers (hereinafter referred to as the DFT), the above mentioned parties agree as follows:

The purpose of this agreement is to agree to change when the middle school card markings and parent
conferences are scheduled. Click calendar link below for changes.

https://drive.google.com/a/dearbornschools.org/file/d/0B4acWQarnh-dbWNi
Xekl0YXal/view?usp=sharing

This change 1s a response to DFT and ADSA feedback received by the District. Following implementation of
the change during the 2017-18 school year a committee of DFT and ADSA representatives will assess
advantages and disadvantages in order to collaboratively make a recommendation for future years.

This Letter of Agreement will apply until the expiration of the 2013-2018 contract.
For the Board of Education For the Dearborn Federation of Teachers

Of the School District of the
City of Dearborn

Dr. Glenn Maleyko, Superintencﬁnt
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Date Date

hristine Sipperley, DFT President




